
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON SUSPENSION OF   

VISA SERVICE 

 

In response to a series of announcements by the Nepal 

Government including lockdown for the prevention of 

COVID-19, Japanese Embassy in Nepal has decided to 

suspend visa service until further notice. Only 

Diplomatic, Official and emergency applications would 

be considered. 


